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Dear parents, carers and staff,  

As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild public education, the 2024–25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion for maintenance and local 
upgrades. 

As part of this investment, Killarney Vale Public School will receive a share for electrical 
upgrades. 

These electrical upgrades will further enhance safety and accommodate future technology 
needs.  

The project includes: 

• design of upgraded power supply, enabling adequate electrical supply for the school’s 
future needs 

• staged works, with Stage 1 involving an upgrade of existing distribution boards across 
the school. These boards distribute power from the main supply to different circuits 
and outlets. 

A contractor has been engaged and their report will inform the scope of works. 

Stage 1 is expected to start in March 2025 and finish June 2025, weather and other conditions 
permitting. 

More information 

We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available.   

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the contact details below.  
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